APPLICATIONS FOR A MINOR EXEMPTION TO ZONING BY-LAW RCM-60A-2015

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that at its regular sitting of February 21, 2022, the City Council will study the recommendations made by the Planning Advisory Committee regarding the following minor exemption to zoning By-law RCM-60A-2015:

Exemption
 Authorize the reduction of the required residential parking ratio from 1.75 spaces/dwelling to 1.45 spaces/dwelling. In order to allow the construction of a mixed redevelopment project (residential and commercial).

The City Council meeting will be held at 8 p.m., on the date mentioned hereinabove (Location to be determined). Any interested person or body may be heard by the council with respect to this minor exemption by sending an email no later than February 21, 2022, 4 p.m. to greffe@ville.dorval.qc.ca

GIVEN AT DORVAL, QUEBEC, this January 26, 2022.

Me Chantale Bilodeau City Clerk